
Dear Parents and Carers,
This week has seen the first of our parent ‘Book Looks’.

It has been lovely to watch the children share their work with 
such enthusiasm and passion this week.

This is something we will definitely do again; I will ensure to give plenty of 
notice to help parents with work commitments.

Thank you for your support with the JSA’s Smartie Challenge, 
such a super amount raised.

We have a few in-school events planned and would like to have refreshments. 
If you are able and willing to give a little time please do contact 

admin@hatfieldpeverel-jun.essex.sch.uk and I will be in touch to show you 
how to use our ‘posh coffee’ maker!!

Have a wonderful weekend.
B Black

Hatfield Peverel St Andrew’s Junior School
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BBC Children in Need 2021 Appeal

** Friday 19th November 2021**
NON-UNIFORM DAY

Your child/ren can come ‘dressed down’ in non-uniform in return for a donation to the 
Children in Need Appeal.

This year we are making it super easy for you to get involved and donate. Simply clicking
on the link below will enable you to donate directly to the appeal via a JustGiving account
created for our school.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/cin21-0310896

Huge congratulations on the safe 
arrival of beautiful 
Eliza O’Connor.

Mr and Mrs O’Connor are 
completely smitten and we 
cannot wait to meet her!

mailto:admin@hatfieldpeverel-jun.essex.sch.uk
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/cin21-0310896


BOOK LOOKS

Our final book look takes place next 
Wednesday 17th November for Year 5 –

places can be booked here:-

Year 5- Wednesday 17th November 
(2:30-3:00pm)

Please complete this Google form to book 
your place.  Parents should arrive via the 

red car park gate outside the Year 5 
cloakrooms where you will be greeted by 

Mrs Black.

https://forms.gle/2PAG8Y2iVQfrtR4b6

Parents with children in 
Year 2

Infant to Junior Year 2-3 
Transfers for September 

2022

The application window is 
now open and applications 
can be made online via:-

www.essex.gov.uk/admissions

The statutory national 
closing date for applications 

is 15th January 2022.  

All of the application 
information is available on 

the website above.

Year Six 
‘Remembrance’

Art work.

https://forms.gle/2PAG8Y2iVQfrtR4b6
http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions


Thank you again to our families who filled Smarties tubes and returned them to school.  
We are excited to announce the grand total raised is…..  

£485.28 
Well done to all involved and special thanks to the JSA for organising this initiative.

There was a winner- Decided by a Smartie tube randomly picked out of a bag by Winnie 
the puppy!

Well done Logan E!!

The following deadlines are looming:-
Christmas Card ordering – 30th November (to ensure delivery for Christmas)

Tea towel ordering – Monday 15th November

Our hard working JSA have a number of wonderful Christmas themed events arranged
over the next few weeks – please look out for further information over the next couple of
weeks and help support these wherever you can.





Wishing a very Happy Birthday to those who 
have celebrated their birthdays between: 

8th and 14th November

Jack T, Izzy DS, Eleanor E

Priory 429

Vinehurst 464

Berwicks 497

Greystones 363

SUNRISE AND SUNSET CLUB

We currently have spaces at our Sunrise and Sunset Clubs
Monday- Friday

SUNRISE CLUB SUNSET CLUB
7:30-8:40 am 3:10-5:45pm

For more details see our website:

https://www.hatfieldpeverelstandrews.co.uk/page/?title=Sunrise+an
d+Sunset+Club+Information&pid=99

https://www.hatfieldpeverelstandrews.co.uk/page/?title=Sunrise+and+Sunset+Club+Information&pid=99


These are the children who have been spotted shining in school this week. We 
could have chosen so many children- the decisions were hard to make!

Well done for demonstrating our CARE values.
Alex  – Apple
Louie – Birch
Archie – Cherry

Izzy – Fir
Lottie – Maple
Sophie - Oak
Chloe – Rowan

Audrey – Sycamore

Compassion  Achievement Respect  Enjoyment

Every child is known and loved.

Every child shines.

Find more @Charliemackesy on Twitter

The theme for Collective Worship on Monday was:
The tinniest of things can make a big difference.

This Charlie Mackesy illustration shares the same message. 
Ask your child- what do they remember about the 
‘snowflake’ story in Mrs Black’s collective worship?  



LUNCH MENU – WEEK 3 - COMMENCING 15th NOVEMBER 2021

Thank you for helping to support our school by choosing a school meal for your child/ren.  
Meals are £2.20 daily and can be ordered by your child in class during registration each 

morning.  Our preferred payment method is via Pay360 Education Payments – please 
contact the office if you have yet to register for this.


